
A message from our                                  

Head Teachers……. 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

The children have returned to school full of enthusiasm for 

their new topics and learning. Limpet and Seahorse classes 

have visited Newquay Zoo on Thursday and were especially 

excited to see the red panda and the penguins! Lobster class 

had a fantastic afternoon at Elemental on Thursday and en-

joyed games on the beach before getting into the sea. Turtle 

and Octopus classes have enjoyed their first dance lesson this 

week and are already looking forward to the next one in a 

weeks time.  

We have sports days coming up and hope to see you there!  

29th June—EYFS Sports Day  

30th June—KS1 Sports Day am  

30th June—KS2 Sports Day pm  

Thank you all for your continued support.  

Ms Smith and Mrs Bennett 

Attendance  

Please note that you need to complete an exceptional leave form for any planned absence. No 

holidays are authorised and will be subject to a penalty. Please ensure that you follow the latest 

government guidance for Covid-19 and report to school immediately if your child or anyone in 

your household has symptoms/needs to isolate. 

Seagulls – 96.9%    Jellyfish - 87.5%    Seahorses - 92%    Limpets - 91.7%    Lobsters - 83%    

Turtles - 97.3%    Puffins -  93.3%    Octopuses - 91.4%    Seals – 89.2%     

Basking Sharks – 82.5%               WHOLE SCHOOL - 90.4% 
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Lobster Class 

Lobsters have been exploring Haiku 
poetry. They have been                  

experimenting with writing their 
own Haiku's and have been using 
nature in the school grounds as 

their inspiration.  

 Basking Shark Class 

Basking Shark Class had a fabulous day at Castle 
an Dinas. They were able to appreciate the        

benefits of building a hillfort in that location as 
they could see for MILES in all directions!  

 Young Performer! 

Olivia, from Seals class, will be performing in the 
School of Rock, at Falmouth Pavillions this         

summer. She would love your support  if you can 
make the show. 



Jellyfish Class 

Jellyfish had a wonderful visit to the 
art gallery. Look at the fantastic       

artwork they created! 

Lobster Class 

  Lobster Class have had a fantastic Coronation 
Art Day before Half Term. They created collages 
in the style of Thandiwe Muriu from Kenya. We 

think they did a fantastic job!  
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Turtle Class 
 

Turtles class 
made collaged 
artwork in the 
style of Kenyan 
artist Thandiwe 

Muriu. 



IMPORTANT DATES 

2022-2023 
 

Spring Term 

3rd Jan—31st March 

Half Term 13th—17th Feb 

 

Summer Term 

17th April—21st July 

Half Term 30th May—2nd 

Jun 

 
 

 

Inset Days 

10th Feb, 5th Jun, 

24th & 25th July 

 

Bank Holidays 

 2nd Jan,                                       

7th & 10th April,                     

1st & 29th May 
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Puffin Class 

Puffins created some amazing Coronation           
day artwork! 


